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 A Tuffrey OBJ2016/3989/P 26/08/2016  15:08:01 I am the freeholder of the land at 107e and I do not agree to this planning being granted as it would 

significantly reduce the future resale and use of my land - we would not be able to develop on our own 

land if a balcony or French Windows looked directly onto it and we may wish to do this in the near 

future. Whilst currently we rent the land to a business, we have had plans drawn up to enable the 

development of residential property on the site and as such any development of this nature would 

obstruct that and cause us significant financial impact.
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